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Goodbye… 
 

On Wednesday we said goodbye to Mr. Barrett 

who has been taking the children for PE every 

Wednesday since the beginning of the year (and 

probably even longer since the years before 

this). We have really appreciated all the work 

he has done for the class and everybody in 

Class 3 is really going to miss him. We hope to 

see him again!  

 

 

 

 

Homework 
 

Spellings will are going out today and will have a 

focus on the ‘igh’ phoneme. Can you think of any 

words that contain this sound?  

 

 

 

 

What have we done this week? 
 
Today saw our second session of Exciting Writing in 

2016 and what a good one it was! The children were 

given a picture of a tiger as a stimulus and all planned 

and wrote fantastic stories (with the idea that they 

were from a different culture to our own – our most 

recent unit).  

 

All the children have had lots of fun on Tuesday taking 

part in the carousel system which saw them; creating 

lanterns in Class 1, Chinese paper cutting in Class 2, 

looking at how China is different to England in Class 3, 

and looking at Chinese animals in Class 4. I hope you 

have all really enjoyed yourselves. What was your    

favourite part of the day?  

 

 

Next Week 

 

English - we will be looking at different skills 

used to write poems. 

Maths - we will be looking at  

 

Wednesday - spellings and homework book. 

 

Thursday - flapjack day so bring 50p if you 

want one! 

 

Show and tell: Yellow group. 

 

Bring your reading record every day! 


